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27. February 2024

Traffic

On the "Mosse" road, shortly after the junction with "Wachtelschlag", sewer work will begin
tomorrow, 28 February. It will not be possible for cars to drive through at this point for a
week.

Pedestrian and cycle traffic can continue to pass. A diversion will not be signposted. This
was announced by the city's traffic department.

Attention construction site
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